
From:  grtscott7@aol.com

Sent time:  05/12/2020 11:48:01 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center project comment extension
 

 Dear Mindy,

I urgently request an extension to the comment period on the Hollywood Center Project DEIR. Due to the current
restrictions regarding the Covid 19 pandemic it is extremely unfair to leave the comment period at the current 45
days.

Thank you for your consideration.

Scott Hemmann
7147 Hawthorn Avenue
Los Angeles, CA  90046


